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ANNUAL MEETING

Our first annual meeting was held at
Connaught Public School in Collingwood, on
March 1, I960. A good time was had by all,
and the cake was delicious!

President Pat Henry, Vice-president Janet
Iles , Secretary/Newsletter Editor Judy Koenig
were re-elected, while Treasurer Barb Rudd
chose not to run again. Mary Davie will be
our new Treasurer/Membership Chairman.

SPRING .WORKSHOP

This will be held April 19, 19Ô0, at
Barrie Public Library. Workshop chairperson,
Pat Cardoza, has arranged two speakers for
the day long program. Mr* Maurice Allen will
speak on cataloging Canadians, while Diane
Augustson will lead a discussion on vertical
file materials. A brochure with a tear-off
registration form accompanies this Networks.
Please pass these among your co-workers.

CŒE CUT AND SUPPORT YOUR BRANCH!

INFORAMA
By now you will all have received the

information package on INFORAMA to be
held in Ottawa May 7~H« It’s a long way
to Ottawa, but we would like to have as
many as possible attend again this year.
The tours and workshops sound super, and.
we all know what an interesting city Ottawa
is. Hope to see you there.

NEXT BRANCH MEETING

We will be holding a business meeting
during the lunch break at our Spring
Workshop, April 19, I960* This way
non-members may become interested in
joining the association.

LIBRARY TECHNIQUES COURSE

The course looks good for September,
19SO. It is now awaiting ministry
approval. The next step will be to
select staff. As soon as there is
further news, we will pass the word.

1960-61 EXECUTIVE

President/Board of Directors
Mrs. Pat Henry
119 Cundies Rd.
Barrie, Ont. LAN 3A1

Vice-president
Ms. Janet Iles
871 Tenth St.
Owen Sound, Ont. NIK 3S3
Owen Sound Public Library

Secretary/Newsletter Editor
Mrs. Judy Koenig
13 Leslie Dr.
Collingwood, Ont. L9Y 4E1
Collingwood Public Library

Treasurer/Membership Chairman
Mrs. Mary Davie
Box 1772
Meaford, Ont. NOH 1Y0

CONSTITUTION

As there were no suggestions for
changes, the constitution was passed as
written at our annual meeting. If you have
any suggestions for charros in the future,
please send them in wrii Ing to any of the
executive.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS

If you have not as 7'*>. renewed your
membership for 1980-8], ’.lense do so a s
soon as possible. Contact Barb Rudd at
Barrie Public Library.


